Tom Tom Communications Incorporated

P.O. Box 8250 First Federal Plaza
Rapid City, South Dakota 57701
(605) 343-0888

February 26, 1980

Mr, Bill Nittler
Box 93
Naturita, CO 81422

Dear Bill:

This letter will confirm your reception of KT0Q radio on February 11, 1980
from 12:28 to 12:30 AM MST. We were performing our monthly frequency
measurement at the time you reported receiving us. We were operating during
the experimental period and running 1 kW of power at the time,

KT0Q operates 1 kW day and 250 W night with a Harris Mw=1A main transmitter
and a Gates BC=1T standby (auxiliary) transmitter. Our antenna is a 300!
folded unipole. The transmitter site is a couple of miles east of Rapid
City in a swampy area. Studios are, of course, in downtown Rapid City.

Thank you so much for the reception report. We have been getting quite a
few of these lately, so skywave must be pretty good on the BC band lately.
I wish you the best DX'ing.

Sincerely & 73,
—

Gary Peterson K@CX
Chief Engineer

“Your Radio Station”



